

## UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE

## FEDERAL BUREAU OF INVESTIGATION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20535

Jul. 9, 1980

Mr. J. Gary Shaw Post Office Box 722 Cleburne, Texas 76031

Dear Mr. Shaw:

This is in response to your letter dated June 25, 1980, concerning your Freedom of Information Act request for photographs of six individuals.

We are still unable to determine if the photographs you requested are contained in our files. However, inasmuch as it appears these photographs are the property of the Central Intelligence Agency (CIA) we would have no authority to release them to you. Therefore, it is suggested you contact CIA directly concerning your request.

Sincerely yours,

Thrist In Handon/gap

David G. Flanders, Chief Freedom of Information-Privacy Acts Branch Records Management Division

RECEIVED

JUL 1 2 1980

J. GARY SHAW, ARCH.